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To accommodate DART work, the Dallas North Tollway (DNT) in the Addison/North 
Dallas area will be closed in both directions between Belt Line Rd. and Keller Springs 
Rd. overnight from 10 p.m., Saturday, February 17, to 5 a.m., Sunday, February 18 to 
place beams for the DART Silver Line project.  

All closures are subject to weather conditions. If necessary, closures will be 
postponed. As always, use caution in the construction area and be aware of crews in 
the work zones.  

Follow NTTA on social media (Facebook, Instagram and X) for updates on this and 
other work across our system. Subscribe to our Corridor Progress Report to receive 
timely, condensed updates on NTTA projects and development directly to your email 
inbox.  

Detour Information 

• Northbound: Drivers will take the Belt Line Rd./Arapaho Rd. exit ramp and 
continue on Dallas Pkwy. (the DNT frontage road) to reenter the DNT from the 
entrance ramp from Keller Springs Rd. 

https://www.dart.org/about/plans-projects-and-initiatives/expansion/silver-line-project
https://bit.ly/3Q2MHhu
https://bit.ly/3rYNeJ4
https://bit.ly/3vqa2ml
https://bit.ly/3RVV6W6


 
• Southbound: Drivers will take the Keller Springs Rd./Arapaho Rd. exit ramp and 

continue on Dallas Pkwy. to reenter the DNT from the Belt Line Rd. entrance 
ramp.  

 

 

 


